










he did not answer any of my calls.  I left a message for him to call me back.  

I was advised by SMFD that the cost for the EPA cleanup would be minimal if any cost to the property 
owner.  However, if a private Hazmat cleanup company was required, the cost to the property owner 
would likely be $5000.00 at minimum.

SMFD moved the drum away from any buildings and pedestrian traffic and marked it off with barrier tape. 
 EPA was advised of the drum's location.  

I provided SMFD my business card with this case number.  SMFD advised their incident number is 
23-049154.

All units then cleared.

My BWC was recording at the time of this report and may contain additional details and/or statements 
not included in my report.

Attachments:

BWC H. Wolfe

Nothing further
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